
                                        
                                      
   

 
 
 

‘Let all that you do be done in love’  
‘Love, Hope, Respect, Perseverance, Responsibility’ 

 

 

 Monday 11th November 2024 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

Individual School Photographs Thursday 14th November 2023 

I am writing to inform you that Fraser Photography will be in school taking individual photographs of the 

children this week on Thursday 14th November 2024.  

Siblings in school will also be able to have their photographs taken together on the same day. We do ask 

for non-school siblings to arrive at the School Office for 08:30am.  Please can you let the office know if 

you are intending to bring your child with their sibling(s), so that we can provide photographer with an 

idea of numbers.  

We would ask that all children come to school looking as smart as possible on this day, wearing the full, 

correct school uniform.  There will be no P.E. on this day. 

If you do not want your child to have a photograph, then please inform the school office and we will of 

course respect your wishes. 

 

With kind regards, 
 
 
Mrs Sonja Sherwood 
Office Administrator 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Headteacher: Mrs Rosaleen Beaver PGCE BA (Hons) 

 
Email office@blandfordstmary.dsat.org.uk          

Website:  www.blandfordstmary.dsat.org.uk 
                                              

Blandford St Mary CE Primary School 
Birch Avenue 
Blandford St Mary, Dorset DT11 9QD. 
Tel: 01258 453331 
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